Niwot Community Association (NCA) Meeting
Wednesday 04 January 2012
MVFPD Station #4, Niwot, Colorado

Attendees: HeidiStorz, Kathy Koehler, Terry Larsen, Dick Piland, Laura Skaggs, Steve Piscke,
Pat Murphy, Hossein Tolooee, guest Kim Glasscock from Left Hand Valley Courier

Call to Order: 7:05 PM by Heidi Storz.
Minutes: Approved for the November meeting; no December meeting. Minutes will be posted on the NCA web site.
Treasurer Report: Terry distributed copies of the current financial status and asked for any input or questions.

Road Maintenance PID in Niwot Service Area (NSA): Dick provided an update and status of the proposed hybrid PID.

It was moved, seconded and approved by five NCA Board members that the proposal to Boulder County use the Niwot
Service Area (NSA) as the boundary guide for the PID. Dick has walked all ‘private roads’ within the NSA to ask all
residents if they want their roads included. Five volunteer PID Advisory Board Members to Boulder County are open for
selection. An agreement for the PID Advisory Board is being drawn up with the Boulder County Commissioners. Dick
took the boundary recommendation to the County Road management so they can begin work toward the PID proposal
for residences. It was proposed that the next NCA public meeting to inform the public be the second Wednesday in April
in conjunction with a short NCA Annual Meeting. NCA will begin looking for a large local venue to accommodate all
residents who want to attend along with plans for publicity and announcements to the community.

Niwot LID: Laura provided update on LID meeting. She announced that “One Action, One Boulder” is kicking off in
January with the purpose of local organizations committed to being an inclusive and cohesive community. The inaugural
activity is special to Niwot because the theme this year is “Niwot’s Arrow” featuring Margaret Coel’s book of Chief Left
Hand. The NCA will look into what activities we can support and what we can use for Niwot Nostalgia Day. Longmont
is also committing to some local activities with a similar theme so we will contact them regarding Chief Left Hand events.

MVFPD: Steve reported that Station #4 in Niwot will staff up in approximately the third quarter of 2012 as soon as
new boarding facility construction is completed. This will be a significantly shorter response time for Niwot residences.

2012 Niwot Nostalgia Day: Heidi led a discussion on whether the NCA should consider changing the annual event date
because there are now so many neighboring community events on the same weekend. It was agreed to embrace the
“nostalgia” format as primary consideration for activities this year. Also under serious consideration is to change the
times of the events. More planning suggestions are requested for the February meeting.

Boulder County Event Workshop: Terry reported that she and Kathy attended a workshop in December regarding new
processes for applying to host an event. Each event is approved through the Boulder County Commissioners and they
would like all events to move toward being ‘zero waste’ events.

Adjourned: The meeting was adjourned by Heidi at 8:30 PM.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is:
Wednesday 01 February 2012, 7:00 PM at MVFPD station in Niwot.
Submitted by Kathy Koehler, Secretary
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